
Relocation of Employment Claims
Investigation Division of Labour
Department

     â€‹The Employment Claims Investigation Division of the Labour Department
will be relocated to a new office for operation starting from August 29
(Monday).

     The address of the new office is 7/F, Treasury Building, 3 Tonkin Street
West, Cheung Sha Wan, Kowloon (via Exit A of MTR Nam Cheong Station or Exit
A1 of MTR Cheung Sha Wan Station). The enquiry telephone number of the office
will be changed to 3847 7622. The facsimile numbers and its service hours
will remain unchanged.

     To facilitate the relocation, the current office at 9/F, 11/F and 20/F,
One Mong Kok Road Commercial Centre, 1 Mong Kok Road, Kowloon, will cease
services from August 27.
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